

Thursday 10th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are currently looking to the school organisation for the next academic year. The number of parents choosing to send their children to our school is continually rising and we are currently at full capacity. In the Autumn Term, we had a storage room converted into a classroom in preparation for the growing numbers of children and delighted to inform you that we are now going to have 5 classrooms. We have recently recruited a new class teacher for this classroom and would like to welcome Miss Amelia Grimes to our teaching staff.

We are hoping that this will be the classes for the new academic year starting in September.

Next year we will be operating as follows:

Class 1 - EYFS children taught by Mrs Laura Morton (Grant) supported by Mrs Lisa Hill and Mrs Hindmarch

Class 2 - Year 1 taught by Mrs Aspinall supported by Mrs Hindmarch

Class 3 - Year 2 taught by Miss Grimes and supported by Mrs Moore

Class 4- Year 3 and Year 4 children taught by Miss Milburn

Class 5- Year 5 and Year 6 children taught by Mr Graham

Mrs Gallacher will be timetabled to support all classes. Miss Liddle will be timetabled to support class 3 and 4.

Please note the year groups referred to here are for the next academic year from September not the current ones for this year.

Class Swap/Transition Day will take place Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> June 2021 for the children to meet their new class teachers and experience their new classrooms. Miss Grimes will be working alongside Mrs Aspinall before the Summer holidays so that she can get to know the children, parents and carers before September.

If you have any queries about this please feel free to get in touch.

Yours Sincerely

Donna Lee

Head Teacher